

Memo

To: ACAP Community

Date: March 2020

Re: ACAP Student Referral Fall 2020

ACAP is offering a Tuition Referral Program. It is a simple program that can benefit everyone and help our school grow in the process. If you refer a **new student** who subsequently enrolls in one or more certificate level classes at ACAP, you and the new student will receive a 50% tuition credit toward one future course. This offer applies to **new students** in the ACAP Certificate program who have never taken a course at ACAP (including the one-year program). The new student must register and complete the semester in order for the credit to apply.

So why are we offering this program?

ichse Semel

When we surveyed our students, faculty and graduates to examine all the avenues by which people come to enroll at ACAP we discovered the number one path is through a personal connection to a member of the ACAP community. So we are asking you to reach out to friends, relatives and colleagues and bring them into our life changing community. We will all benefit: you, your friends and our school.

If you have any questions about the Student Referral Program, please feel free to contact me at 973-629-1006. I also welcome hearing any ideas you might have for the growth and prosperity of ACAP.

Sincerely,

Vicki Semel, PsyD Executive Director